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From: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 8:57 AM


To: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal; Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal


Subject: I&S tables for Clear Creek-update on my edits


As I mentioned to you both yesterday, I am working on cleaning up the Clear Creek tables and I have a new


clean version of the I&S TABLE for Clear creek on my desktop that I updated. Still working with it to make


effects tables. It was easier to just make a new table so I could see what I was doing. There were only track


changes from me in the I&S, and I left and addressed comments that Brian had.


When I am finished, I would like to update the I&S sections. Let me know the best way to go about doing this


(me copy and paste into your document, send it straight to you). Whatever I can do.
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